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Pay Modernisation Team


Morar Building

FVPC NHS Trust HQ

Old Denny Road

LARBERT

FK5 4SD

To:

Chief Executives

Medical Directors

Human Resources Directors

Finance Directors

University Leads

Cc:

Pan Scotland Employers Reference Group

National Partnership Steering Group

HR Forum


Date 
10th  September  2004

Your Ref


Our Ref
PMT14

Enquiries to
Barbara-Ann Chalmers

Extension
4219

Direct Line
01324 404219

Barbara_Ann.Chalmers@scotland.gsi.gov.uk
Dear Colleague

Implementing the Consultants Contract  – Recruitment and Retention Premia

The Pan Scotland Employers Reference Group (PSERG) has been working to agree joint guidance on a number of key issues with the BMA in the National Partnership Steering Group.  The National Partnership Steering Group (NPSG) has been unable to agree a joint approach on all issues and PSERG feels that it would be helpful to write to clarify its view on the issue of the recruitment and retention premia.  

Recruitment & retention premia

PSERG have agreed to continue the existing moratorium that is in place among NHS employers in Scotland on the use of the recruitment and retention premia.  If Health Boards feel that they have a need to use the premia they are asked to submit a request to the Pay Modernisation Team who will co-ordinate a response from PSERG.











Action Chief Executives
Please would you ensure that this information reaches key individuals in your organisation who may not be on the mailing list.

Should you have any further queries then the Pay Modernisation Team, Consultant Contract, will be happy to help. They can be contacted on 01324 404219.

Yours sincerely

Tim Davison

Chair, Pan-Scotland Employers Reference Group

Consultants Contract Team

Director – Julie Burgess
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